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PROPOSED TEMPORARY ROAD
CLOSURES

STAR CITY TO SURF

The Council has received an application from Fulton Hogan
for the temporary closure of the following roads, for the
following event, on the date and times shown below.

Roads Proposed to be Closed

Rose Street

Hoon Hay Road to Beechwood Ave

Lyttelton Street

Stanbury Ave to Rose Street

Cashmere View Street

Rose Street to Ashgrove Terrace

Ashgrove Terrace

Cashmere View Street to Colombo Street
Waimea Terrace

Colombo Street to Birdwood Ave

Eastern Terrace

Birdwood Ave to Waltham Road

Fifield Terrace

Waltham Road to Number 275 Fifield Terrace
Louisson Pl

Entire length

Aynsley Terrace

Garlands Road to Grange Street

Grange Street

Aynsley Terrace to SH73 Opawa Road
Truscotts Road

Martindales Road to Ferrymead Park Drive
Ferrymead Park Drive

Truscotts Road to Bridle Path Road
Proposed Period of Closure

6:00am to 1:00pm, Sunday 24th March 2013
Roads will be opened progressively in an easterly
direction as the race progresses.

These closures are proposed to be made under paragraph
11(e) of the Tenth Schedule of the Local Government Act
1974. The proposed closure will apply to all vehicular
traffic with the exception of emergency service vehicles.

Any person who wishes to object to the proposed
closures may do so in writing to the Council Secretary,
Christchurch City Council, PO Box 73013, Christchurch, no
later than 4pm on Tuesday 12 March 2013.

Alternatively, any objections may be emailed to
clare.sullivan@ccc.govt.nz.
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